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Blackfoot Troop spent a week in the 
field, conducting Section Live Fire. 
Sections performed combined  
movement operations with both 
mounted and dismounted elements. 

5-7 Cav Medics train on how to 
properly use and implement an IV. 
Keep up the great work!

Soldiers of Dark Horse 1-1 were 
awarded coins from 3-69 AR for 
their assistance during OPNET 
Gunnery.

Dark Horse Troop had a great week 
during for their Section Live Fire. 
In October, Dark Horse Troop will 
work with the Scout Troops on  
conducting battle hand overs for   
Platoon maneuvers. 

Blackfoot Troop had the privilege of  
having TOW rounds to shoot during  
their Section Live Fire. Pictured 
above, RED 1 fires a TOW round at 
an enemy tank.

5-7 held a Hail & Farewell where we 
welcomed in new leaders to the unit 
and said bittersweet goodbyes to 
others. Blackfoot also hosted a much 
appreciated BBQ!


